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Autumn 2014 Newsletter
We are pleased to announce that Dr James Keir joined Lido Medical Practice on the 1st of September as a Full-time GP.
Dr James Keir MbChB MRCS DOHNS MRCGP MSc
James grew up in Cornwall and graduated from the University of Leicester in 2001. He initially chose to pursue a career as an Ear, Nose and Throat Surgeon and spent six years in this specialty achieving the grade of Registrar. In 2009, James and his wife had a son, this brought about a change in outlook on life and a decision to leave Ear, Nose and Throat Surgery. He subsequently trained for 3 years as a GP in Devon and reflects upon this as being one of the best decisions he ever made.

As well as Ear, Nose and Throat problems, James’s special interests include facial pain and the management of Migraine, musculoskeletal problems including joint injections, minor Surgery and Psychiatry.

New and improved services….

BOTOX Clinic

Dr Mandy du Feu will be running specialist clinics on Monday afternoons for patients of the surgery and from outside the Practice which will offer various treatments for cosmetic or medical reasons, using Botox, Fillers and other non-surgical rejuvenation techniques. Aside from the well-known aesthetic reasons for using Botox it can also be very beneficial in treating troublesome sweating (known as hyperhidrosis), migraine and various other conditions. Please book an appointment for an assessment if you are interested in finding out more and so that Dr du Feu can fully determine your requirements and what will work best for you.
ENT Clinic
Once a week, Dr Keir has started a specialist clinic dedicated to problems related to the Ear, Nose and Throat. A list of common symptoms appropriate for review in this clinic may be found on the practices website. In addition to this Dr Keir is able to offer the following specialist interventions;

Microsuction

Microsuction is considered to be the safest procedure for wax removal and in some cases it is the only method that should be used. It involves the cleaning of the ear under a microscope, usually with a small sucker to remove wax and debris. In most cases treatment is completed in one 15 minute session. Cases in which microsuction should be the only method used to clean an ear of wax include;

· Ears with repeated infections of the ear canal

· Ears which have previously undergone certain procedures such as mastoid operations

· Ear drum perforations

In addition to the removal of wax it can also be used for extraction of foreign bodies, treatment of acute or chronic ear infections and de-waxing of children’s ears.
Please turn over

Nasal cautery

Nosebleeds are a common problem in children and the elderly in particular. Treatments include antibacterial cream and cautery. The latter involves the application of silver nitrate to encourage the blood vessel that is bleeding to close down and no longer bleed.
Skin Clinic
Due to the growing demand for skin clinic appointments, Dr Blake is now running a skin clinic every week on a Friday afternoon. She is able to use liquid nitrogen to freeze various non cancerous skin lesions and viral warts e.g. hand warts and viral warts (verruca) on feet. There are many types of skin lesions that respond well to freezing, and if you would like to know if your skin problem is suitable for this treatment please ask either Dr Blake or your regular doctor. Dr Blake was trained in cryosurgery (freezing with liquid nitrogen) in the UK and has been running skin clinics since 1995. A skin clinic appointment costs £33. 
Psychological and Talking Therapies
Vivamus Psychologists is a private provider of psychology services which will see patients at Lido Medical Practice. Vivamus specialise in providing psychological therapy for individuals and couples. They have experience of providing short and longer term therapies (including Cognitive Behavioural Therapy) for a range of difficulties including: Stress, Low mood/depression, Anxiety, Trauma, Chronic Pain, Low self-esteem, Anger, Relationship difficulties, and Addictions. Its Jersey branch comprises of Dr. Katherine Boucher, Consultant Clinical Psychologist and Dr. Terry Boucher, Consultant Counselling Psychologist. For further information or to book an appointment please contact them directly via e-mail: info@vivamuspsychologists.co.uk, telephone 07797 952950 or via their website www.vivamuspychologists.co.uk.
Jersey Talking Therapies will also be offering psychological and talking therapies from the practice. This States team of counsellors and psychologists offer intervention for adults suffering from common mental health issues including anxiety, depression, obsessive compulsive disorder, phobias, addictions and post-traumatic stress disorder. Currently referral is processed through seeing one of the doctors at the practice but it is anticipated that eventually patients will be able to self refer to this service. This service is free of charge, as it is funded by a States of Jersey Health Department initiative. 
FLU VACCINATIONS – available now
It is recommended that you have a flu vaccination if you: 
· Are 65 years old or over

· Are a pre-school child (from the age of 6 months). Please note for pre-school aged 6 months up to 2 years this will be an injection and from 2, 3 and 4 years of age a nasal spray has now been introduced so no more needles! (free of charge). The nasal spray is licensed for use up to the age of 18.
· Are pregnant or delivered a baby in the last 6 weeks  (free of charge)
· Have a long term medical condition such as respiratory problems (asthma, COPD or bronchitis),  heart disease, diabetes, kidney disease, liver disease, stroke/TIA, a weakened immune system (e.g. HIV or on chemotherapy)  
· Are the main carer for an elderly or disabled person whose welfare may be at risk if you fall ill  

· Are a frontline health or social care worker 

If you are not in an “At Risk” group, but still wish to have a flu vaccination, please feel free to book an appointment. A flu vaccination costs £12 if given within a 5 minute “Flu Appointment” or is an additional £9 charge if given during a normal consultation. Dr Keir will be running the flu clinics this year. Please see our flu letter or phone the practice for information on flu clinics times.
Website - www.lidomedicalpractice.co.uk

The practice website has information on opening hours, accessing out of hours doctors, services offered within the practice and links to advice on managing minor illness. It can also be translated into Portuguese, Polish or most other languages via the translate option on the home page.  Repeat prescriptions can be ordered online via the website.
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